## MALDON R.S.L. SUB-BRANCH

P.O. BOX 224 maldon 3463 8-5-06

Secretary Maldon Brass Band 3I Parker St

## MALDON

The Executive and Members of the Sub-Branch are most grateful to all members of the Band for the precision with which they led the March, and for providing the music to support the Commemoration Service, in their usual professional manner. Your effort was also appreciated by the public.

of the foregoing.

A small donation is enclosed in recognition of Look forward to a concert from the proposed Keep up the good work.

regards

BRIAN FENN

(Hon. Sec.)